
      

  

 
 

 
A FREE 4-session substance abuse education and prevention program for parents 
wishing to arm themselves with the knowledge of how to keep their children safe. 

 
The McCall Foundation is sponsoring Courage to Speak- Courageous Parenting 101®  

at Northwestern Regional High School. 
The first session will take place on Tuesday, October 11, 2011 at 6:00 pm. Sessions two, three and four will 

follow on Tuesday, October 18th, 25th and November 1st at 6:00 pm. 
 

Courage to Speak - Courageous Parenting 101® will cover: 

 
 
“Through such education”, says Ginger Katz, “the lines of communication open so parents can understand what their 
children face, set appropriate expectations, guide their emotional development, and provide moral support.” 
 

 
Classes will be led by trained facilitator Kevin Pettit, Prevention Program Supervisor at the McCall Foundation 
at Northwestern Regional High School, 100 Battistoni Drive, Winsted, CT. Every one attending this 
program, which is for Parents-Only must complete the registration form.  The course will be offered Tuesday, 
October 11th, 18th, 25th and November 1st at 6:00 pm.  For more information about Courage to Speak - 
Courageous Parenting 101® and a registration form, please call Kevin Pettit (860) 496-2139 or email 
kp.mccall@snet.net.    

www.couragetospeak.org 
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